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With one week left in the year, we want to thank all the families for their support, 

encouragement and enthusiasm that came our way!  From helping in the school, to 

supporting fundraisers, bake sales, classes, field trips, and gardening!  Our school is  a 

better place because you are part ofour school community.  So many students dressed for 

fun days and  ready to help make our school a great place to be! The spirit in the school, as 

demonstrated by the students, was all possible because of your support from home. 

Garden Cubes:  Our garden cubes are looking great as we see potatoes sprouting, onions 

growing tall and all other vegetables and flowers thriving.  We are looking for some 

assistance with watering over the summer.  If you are able to help with this, please send 

an email to kscheck@prn.bc.ca and a schedule will be coordinated. Mrs. Gibos also has the 

schedule in the office and can pencil families in who are able to help. Remember, the 

raspberries will need picking too!!

Fun Day was a great day to be outside. !  There are lots of pictures posted on Facebook if 

you would like to see them. 

Kindergarten 2024-2025: Kindergarten families will be contacted on September 3rd by 

the assigned classroom teacher on Tuesday, September 3rd.  At this time, each family will 

get their phase in schedule.  We use a model of phase in, where students have one hour on 

mailto:kscheck@prn.bc.ca


the first day, gradually increasing to a full day on Wednesday, September 11th.  We are 

looking forward to seeing all our new students, starting on September 4th. 

Festival of Colours: Our annual “Festival of Colours” is on June 26th.  This event is open to 

families and friends to attend.  To learn more about this activity, click this link.  This is 

our final activity of the year for the students to celebrate with their friends. We hope to 

see many of you here. 

Thursday, June 27th marks our final day and final assembly. Families are invited to join us 

for this assembly which will take place at 10:30 a.m.  This will also be the last day of our 

lost and found.  All unclaimed items will be cleaned up and donated.  Dismissal will be 

directly after the assembly and the buses will be running at 11:45 a.m.  

On behalf of the staff, we wish you a wonderful summer!

Sincerely, 

Kathy Scheck Cody Clements Linda Gibos

                              Margaret “Ma” Murray Community School 

 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1-Lr_No7au_-hwIZha_0kAYOQZayv1IN-WERzn2NIhCQ/edit?usp=sharing

